
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
August 25, 2020 
 
Arcola, IL – Custom, solid-wood furniture manufacturer Simply Amish will 
unveil their new showroom this October at 200 North Hamilton, North Court 
#103, in the Hamilton Wrenn Design District for the Fall 2020 High Point 
Market. Simply Amish will be displaying a large selection of unique, one-of-a-
kind finish treatments along with a number of custom pieces to help you better 
envision the wide range of work that they specialize in. 
 
“We have been building custom furniture for over 40 years and we hope this new 
showroom will help potential new dealers and designers visualize what we can do 
for them,” said owner and CEO, Kevin Kauffman. “We are excited to be in this 
newly renovated space with access to the outdoors that offers a lot of natural 
lighting. This is a big change from our previous 11th floor space in IHFC.  The easy 
access being on the ground floor in the heart of the Hamilton Wrenn District will 
be very beneficial to our customers and sales reps during the upcoming October 
market.” 
 
Simply Amish will be adhering to the policies of the Market Authority and IMC in 
order to make sure everyone is as safe as possible. Though not required, 
appointments are preferred, as social distancing regulations will be in place.  
 
The new showroom can be easily accessed from Red Line Bus Stop 18. To make 
an appointment, call Simply Amish Customer Service at 217-268-4504 or email 
Kevin directly at KKauffman@SimplyAmish.com. 
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